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17 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 4, 5 and 6 have been invited to be part of the Christmas Celebrations at Trelissick 
Gardens on Friday 15th December. 
 
Each class will perform Christmas carols in the open air which will be practised during music 
lessons. Additionally, the children will be offered free entry into the gardens where there will 
be a festive Christmas Trail. The children will also be visiting Father Christmas, which centres 
around a festive story told by the man himself. We kindly ask for £4.00 per child to cover the 
cost of visiting Father Christmas (payable on ParentPay). Kea School Friends have kindly paid 
for the transport to this event. 
 
The coach will be leaving school at 10.30 am and returning at 3.00 pm. The children will need 
to bring a water bottle (no glass bottles) and packed lunch (or a packed lunch can be ordered 
from the school kitchen). Several of the activities will be outdoors so it is essential that the 
children bring a coat, hat and gloves to stay warm and dry. Please can the children all wear 
normal school uniform.   
 
Please complete the online consent form below and the lunch form if required. 
 
If you can help with this trip, please indicate this on the permission form but please bear in 
mind there may not be enough room on the coach, therefore, you may need to make your own 
way there and back. 
 
Trip Consent:  https://forms.office.com/e/FuX1gwgrWm 
 
Packed lunch order form:  https://forms.office.com/e/gBk2VCH3VZ (form closes on Monday 
4 December at midday). 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Abigail Reeve  
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